
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

November 9, 2010 
 
VIA EMAIL AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 10-035-89             

In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Alternative Cost Recovery 
for Major Plant Additions of the Populus to Ben Lomond Transmission Line and the 
Dunlap I Wind Project 

 
Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing an original and five copies of its Response to 
UIEC’s Application for Review and Clarification of the Commission’s Order Regarding UIEC’s 
Motion to Defer Recovery of the Major Plant Addition Costs in the above-captioned matter.  
Please contact me directly at (801)220-4014 if you have any questions. 
 
  
 
Very Truly, 
 
 
 
Daniel E. Solander 
Senior Counsel  
 
cc: Mark Moench 
 Jeff Larsen 
 Paul Hickey 
 Dave Taylor 
 Yvonne Hogle 
 Service List 


